Steven Sepe

From:

Dawn Reali <dmr1073@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 23, 2025 12:12 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrongroup@gmail.com

Subject:

Support for Bill H-5351 - Ensuring Safe and Professional Aesthetic Care

Dear Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As someone who chooses a highly trained nurse practitioner for my Botox and filler treatments, I know firsthand the importance of receiving care from a qualified medical professional.

If this bill does not pass, I fear that many people will be put at risk by unqualified providers offering these services without the necessary medical training and expertise. I feel safe and comfortable in the hands of my nurse practitioner because I trust their professional judgment, medical knowledge, and commitment to patient safety. Losing access to skilled providers like them would be concerning, not only for myself but for others who seek safe and ethical aesthetic treatments.

I urge you to pass Bill H-5351 to ensure that only authorized and properly trained professionals can perform these procedures. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dawn Reali 106 Summit Drive Cranston, R.I. 02920